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From: "Jo Ann Schindler" <joann@imail.librarieshawaii.org>

To: <joann@imail.librarieshawaii.org>, "Roberto Torres" <RJT @nrc.gov>
Date: Sun, Jul 31, 2005 12:47 AM

Subject: Re: FW: Request to make documents available in Hawaii PublicLibraries
Mr. Torres:

Please send the copies to:
Office of the State Librarian
44 Merchant Street
Honolulu, HI 96813
Thank you.

-Jo Ann Schindler, HSPLS
cc: Daphne

---------- Original Message

From: *“Roberto Torres" <RJT @nrc.gov>
Date: Fri, 29 Jul 2005 08:22:15 -0400

>My apologies for not being clear in my communication. My intent was for members of the public using
you library system to have access to the electronic files. However, | can still mail hard copies of the
material. To what address do | need to send the material? In the package | will indicate which libraries
should receive copies. Thanks.

>

>Roberto J. Torres

>Senior Health Physicist

>U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1V

>Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

>Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch

>611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400

>Arlington, Texas 76011

>Telephone 817-860-8189

>Facsimile 817-860-8188

>rjt@nrc.gov

>

>>>> "Jo Ann Schindler” <joann@imail.librarieshawaii.org> 07/28/05 6:33 PM >>>

>Dear Mr. Torres:

>

>My secretary received your email and printed out 113 pages! Please do not email us this type of material
in the future. | recommend that in any future communications, you warn recipients about the size of the
files. We are currently experiencing email problems, and these large files may cause a further load on our
system.

>

>In future, please send a sufficient number of hard copy documents which you wish to be made available
to the public and indicate at which of our 51 libraries you wish to have these made available and for what
period of time. Thank you.

>

>-Jo Ann Schindler, Hawaii State Librarian

>

>cc: Daphne lkeda

B Original Message
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>From: "stlib" <stlib@librarieshawaii.org>
>Date: Thu, 28 Jul 2005 12:51:48 -1000
>

>>

>>-----0riginal Message-----

>>From: Roberto Torres [mailto:RJT @nrc.gov]

>>Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2005 11:13 AM

>>To: stlib@librarieshawaii.org

>>Cc: Tony Gaines; Jack Whitten

>>Subject: Request to make documents available in Hawaii Public Libraries
>>

>>Ms. Jo Ann Schindler, Hawaii State Librarian:

>>

>>The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), Region IV in Arlington,
>>Texas, received a request from Pa'ina Hawaii, LLC, for the construction
>>of an underwater pool type commercial irradiator to be used for the
>>irradiation of fresh fruits and vegetables (see attached press release
>>and copy of license application). NRC plans to conduct several public
>>meetings and prelicensing visits in Hawaii starting in August 2005.
>>Please make the attached two documents available to the public through
>>your library system. Thank you.

>>

>>Roberto J. Torres

>>Senior Health Physicist

>>U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV

>>Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

>>Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch

>>611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400

>>Arlington, Texas 76011

>>Telephone 817-860-8189

>>Facsimile 817-860-8188

>>rt@nrc.gov
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CC: <daphnei@imail.librarieshawaii.org>





